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Letter from the Republic of Korea: Update Regarding FV Oryong No.721 

 

 

Dear All, 

 

Please find enclosed a self-explanatory letter dated 26 November 2020 from the Republic of 

Korea relating to the latest status of its flagged fishing vessel Oryong No.72 (DTAH8). 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
Feleti Penitala Teo, OBE 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 












